
 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 
        Thursday 5 October 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/carers 
 
Staffing Update – Mr Hurst 
 
Mr Hurst is a teaching assistant who is currently working in Year 6.  He joined 
Greenway in November 2020 as a volunteer and then decided to apply for a teaching 
assistant role. He has worked across the school and has also ably supported Mr Lewis 
and Mrs Clutson with our Easter and Summer camps.   He will be leaving Greenway 
on Thursday 19 October.  He plans to travel to Japan, Asia and will spend six months 
in Australia and we are all very jealous! 
 
We wish him well and thank him for his support. He will be missed. 
 
If you would like to contribute to his leaving gift we would ask you to either: 
 

• Drop in cash in a labelled envelope ‘Mr Hurst’, to the school office or 

• On Arbor go to the account ‘Staff Collection’ click on the green ‘Top up account’ 
and enter the amount you wish to contribute – please ensure you write the 
name of who the donation is for in the narrative box. 

 

If we could ask for all donations to be in school by Friday 13 October, that would 
be much appreciated. 
 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
Katharine Ellwood 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 


